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Welcome Back to the Summer 

Term 

Welcome back to all pupils and families ready for 

what we all truly hope will be as ’normal’ a sum-

mer term as possible. I hope that everyone had a 

good holiday and that you were able to take ad-

vantage of the gradual release to the lockdown 

that we have all been living with.  

Whilst some things in school will still be affected 

by Covid-19 we will be working hard to ensure 

that children make as much progress with their 

learning as possible during this term. We will be 

teaching the full curriculum but ensuring that this 

is delivered with as much mental health and well-

being support as the children need.  

We are not able to return to offering trips out yet 

but hope to resume these after the next phase of 

the government’s reducing of lockdown in June. 

As ever if you have any questions about any part 

of school life please do not hesitate to contact us 

either by phone or email 

help@cedars.hounslow.sch.uk    

 

Dates for your Diary   

Monday 3rd May      Bank Holiday School Closed 

Friday 28th May       Last day of half term 

Monday 7th June     Children return to school 

Friday 9th July  Annual Reports sent home 

Friday 23rd July    Last Day of Term 

1.00pm Finish 

 

   

Goodbye to Ms Redfearn 

I would like to inform you that after many years at 

the school Mrs Redfearn will be leaving us next 

Friday.  Mrs Redfearn joined the school nearly 

15 years ago working as a vital member of the 

school office and admin team.  

I am sure that all of you will have spoken to Mrs 

Redfearn at some point as she arranges all of 

our annual reviews and would have been in con-

tact when your child first joined the school. 

We are sorry to see Mrs Redfearn go, but hope 

that you, like us, will wish her all the best in her 

new role at another school. 

TikTok 

I need to share with you a safeguarding concern 

that I have been alerted to. Police are seriously 

concerned about the current TikTok trend that is 

being circulated between young people. The ac-

count is stating that Saturday is a ‘national sexu-

al assault and rape day‘  

We are sharing this information with you and ask 

that you discuss this with your child if needed, 

firstly to reassure them this is a hoax but also to 

encourage them to speak to you if they have any 

concerns or related information whilst making 

sure they are not involved in sharing the  rumour 

further. 

There is no evidence that supports the existence 

of the group. However, the matter is being very 

closely monitored, and if evidence emerges, the 

police and partners will respond strongly.  


